
St. Joseph Roman Catholic Church 
Let us build the City of God! 

Our Mission: 
 

We strive daily to be a community of believers, alive in 

Christ.  In our diversity and in a spirit of reconciliation, 

we journey toward God.  Our faith finds expression in 

worship.  Our live is the center of care for all people.  

Our hope is the longed for promise of union with God, 

and with each other, as we continue the mission of 

proclaiming the Kingdom at St Josephôs in Ronkonkoma. 

Come pray with us! 

Masses 

Saturday:    5:00pm 

Sunday:       7:00, 9:00, 10:30, Noon, & 5:00 PM 

Weekdays:  7:00 & 9:00 AM* Saturday 8:00AM 

*During School year Tuesday mass is at 8:45AM 

Eucharistic Adoration: 

Mondays 2:00 - 6:45 PM (except holidays) 

First Friday 7:30ð8:30 PM (Sacred Heart Devotion) 

Rosary: Daily after 9:00 Mass 

Reconciliation: Mon, Wed, Fri: after morning mass 

Sat: after morning mass and 4:00 - 4:45 PM 

St Joseph Rectory Office 

45 Church Street  588-8456 Fax 471-2569 

Religious Education 

35 Church Street 981-1805 

Director: Mrs. Maryanne Trezza 

Parish Outreach 

2855 Pond Rd  981-6888 

Director: Mrs. Anne Kelly 

St Joseph School 

25 Church Street 588-4760 

Principal: Mr. Richard Kuntzler 

February 8, 2015 - Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Priests 

Rev. Michael J Rieder, Pastor 

Rev. Juniper J. Thomas Rev. Henry Leuthardt 

Rev. Peter T. Liu (retired) 

 

Deacons 

Dcn. James Altonji Dcn. Joseph Califano 

Dcn. Michael DeBellis Dcn. Frank DellôAglio 

Dcn. Michael Devenney Dcn. William Dobbins 



Serving Your Sacramental Needs 

The Sacrament of Baptism 
The Sacrament is celebrated on Sundays at 1:30 

PM.  Parents, please call the parish office to arrange 

a meeting with one of our priests or deacons to 

begin to make arrangements.   

The Sacrament of Eucharist 
See front cover for mass times.  If you are sick for 

an extended period of time or are homebound, 

please contact the parish office to arrange to have 

someone bring Communion to you. 

The Sacrament of Confirmation 
School aged children can prepare for this Sacrament 

by contacting our religious Education office.  Adults 

or older teens who have yet to be Confirmed should 

contact the Parish Office 

The Sacrament of Reconciliation 
As listed on front cover or call rectory for an 

appointment with one of our priests. 

The Sacrament of Anointing of the Sick 
This Sacrament is for the living.  We celebrate this 

Sacrament each Spring and Fall for those who are 

chronically ill, advanced in age, or who are about to 

undergo surgery or hospitalization.  We can arrange 

the Sacrament at other times by calling the Parish 

Office.. 

Emergencies: call the office to arrange a visit from 

a priest. 

Nighttime emergencies             (631) 585-1130 

The Sacrament of Matrimony 
Bride or Groom please call the office at least six 

months before your desired wedding date to begin 

preparations for marriage.  Please make contact with 

the parish before making other wedding day plans! 

The Sacrament of Holy Orders 
Anyone who is feeling called to service in the 

church as a priest deacon or in consecrated religious 

life should contact the parish office to speak to one 

of the priests or deacons for guidance. 

Interested in possibly becoming Catholic? 
Please contact the rectory to arrange a meeting to 

discuss your questions.  We have  regular classes to 

help people learn about the faith and decide if 

becoming Catholic is what you and God want for 

you right now.  This whole process of inquiry and 

potential conversion is called RCIAðThe Rite of 

Christian Initiation of Adults. 

Prayer and Devotion Opportunities 
Our Lady of Fatima Devotion 

Our Lady came to Fatima with a message from God 

to every man, woman and child.  She promised that 

the whole world would be at peace, and that many 

souls would go to heaven if her requests were 

listened to and obeyed.   

In response to her requests, the First Saturday of 

each month is devoted to Our Lady of Fatima.  This 

devotion includes 8:00 AM mass, a novena to Our 

Lady of Fatima, the Rosary, the opportunity to 

celebrate the Sacrament of Reconciliation, and 

fellowship in Carew hall at 9:00 AM. 

All are welcome at this devotion. 
 

St Joseph Parish Monthly Recollection 

On the First Friday of every month, at 7:30 PM we 

hold our Monthly Parish Recollection.  This is an 

hour of prayer (recollection) before our Lord present 

in the Blessed Sacramentðwhose heart is the 

source of immense charity and generous love. 

The foundation of this prayer is Godôs presence  in 

our souls as Creator, Preserver, and Author of all 

Graces (ñIn Him we live and move and have our 

being.ò  Acts 17:28).  God is our Father and our 

Friend and is our sweet Guest. 

We are called to acknowledge this great truth: God 

is in each of us, our soul is His Temple. 

This evening of recollection includes Exposition of 

the Blessed Sacrament, praying the Psalms, Silence, 

a Gospel reading and a reflection on many topics 

including: the Cardinal Virtues of prudence, justice, 

temperance, and fortitude; The Theological Virtues 

of faith, hope and love; The gifts of the Holy Spirit: 

wisdom, understanding, counsel, fortitude, 

knowledge, piety and awe & wonder in Godôs 

presence.  The evening ends with Benediction. 

Every soul, hungry and thirsty for God, is invited 

to this holy hour every First Friday of the month to 

adore, venerate and contemplate the Sacred Heart 

of Jesus and to have a quiet dialogue with God. 
 

St Joseph Men’s Prayer Group 

We meet every Tuesday evening at 7:30 PM in the 

Church where we pray the Rosary. 

Afterward we move to the main vestibule for coffee, 

donuts and fellowship. 

This is a great opportunity to be strengthened in 

your commitment as a Catholic man just by 

spending time with others like you! 

February 8, 2015 - Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time 



OUR LITURGY 
 

In todayôs first reading, Job laments his difficult life. In 
the second reading, Saint Paul tells us that he is 
simply doing what he must, for it can be no other way 
for a disciple of Christ. In the Gospel, Jesus shows 
us both simple and profound acts of compassion as 
he continues his healing and preaching ministry 
throughout Galilee. 

Altar Bread & Wine 

In Loving Memory of 

Carol A. Walsh 

Requested by 

Greg 

 

PRAY FOR THE SICK 
___________________________________ 

Name of person who is ill 

 _____________________________   _________________________ 
         Person making this request:                            Relationship to ill person 

(Friends can be placed on the silent prayer list only) 

PRAY FOR OUR TROOPS 
 

__________________________________ 

Name, Rank and Branch of Service 

______________________________ ____________________ 
      Person making this request                                   Relationship to Soldier 

(Friends can be placed on the silent prayer list only) 

 

Mass Intentions for the Week 

 
Saturday, February 7 

5pm    Thomas Altomare (Loving Mom & Family), Joseph 

   Kubicsko (Loving Family), Eugene McGarrick 

   (Loving Family) 

Sunday, February 8 (Fifth  Sunday in Ordinary Time) 

7:00     Walter RocaFuerte (The Clarry Family) 

9:00      John & Mary Biglin (Loving Family), Mary McGee 

  (Court St. Josephôs #975 CDA) 

10:30  Edward Boniberger (Marie & John Hoffman),  

  Rosemary & William Hughes (Loving Family) 

12:00 Larry Scalia (Loving Friends), Ann Koslow (Millie 

  & Tom DôAgostino) 

5:00  Vincenza Tinari (James & Mary Saladino, Salvatore 

  Pellitteri (Loving Mom, Dad & Family) 

Monday, February 9 

7:00   Edie Ryan (Loving Family) 

9:00  Diane Bergamino (Loving Family), Edward & Mary 

  Cooper (Fred & MaryAnn Drew) 

Tuesday, February 10 

7:00   Kathleen Pagliuca (Loving Family) 

9:00  Alice Byrnes (Doctor Tom Mangano) 

Wednesday, February 11 

7:00  Timothy Dillen (Joseph Faretta) 

9:00  Camilla Raab (Loving Family), Edward Marx 

  (The Murphy Family) 

Thursday, February 12 

7:00  Intentions of the Celebrant 

9:00  All Souls of Purgatory(Dcn. Frank DelôAglio), 

  John & Anna Bosack Family (Jane & Jim) 

Friday, February 13 

7:00   For the People of the Parish 

9:00  John Donohue (Loving Family), Louis & Bella 

  Buonocore (Mary & Richard Hahn)  

Saturday, February 14 

8:00  Kathy Distisi (The Bitonti Family), Albert Edward 

  Ellis, Jr. (Jeanne, Robert & Sam) 

5PM  Millicent (Penny) ManCaruso, (Sal & Debbie 

  Maddaluno), Dorothy DeNicola (Sal & Debbie 

  Maddaluno), Franklin M. Duarte, (Loving Wife) 

 

February 8, 2015   

Additional Parish and School Contact 

Information 

Parish Website:        stjoronk.org 

School Website:       stjoeronkelem.org 

E-mail addresses 

General:   Info@StJoRonk.org 

Pastor:           pastor@StJoRonk.org 

Religious Ed:  RelEd@StJoRonk.org 

School:               tmehern@stjoeronkelem.org 

Parish Trustees 

       Robert Koepper   Walter Poggi 

Business Manager 

Deacon Michael DeBellis 

Music Ministry 

Michael Keller, Director 

Ann DeBellis, 9:00 Choir 

Rectory Hours 

Monday thru Friday 9:00 - 5:00 (closed for lunch 

12:00 - 1:15) 

Saturday 9:00 - 5:00 (closed for lunch 12:00 - 1:15) 

Sunday 9:00 - 12:00 

mailto:reled@stjoronk.org


Please return this reservation request with your check made payable to St. Joseph Church in the collection basket 

or to the Rectory Office, or mail it to Mardi Gras, St. Joseph Church, 45 Church St, Ronkonkoma ,NY 11779-3301 
 

Name: _____________________________________   Phone #: ______________________  Parish ID, if known: _____________ 
 

Address:_________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Number of Reservations: _________ @ $25 each = amount enclosed: $______________             Thank You! 

Mardi -Gras Dine -Around  
 

 

 

St. Josephõs Parish 
invites you to an evening of 

 

 

Fine Food Tasting 
and 

Fun Fellowship 

 

 

 

February 17, 2015 at 6:30 pm in Carew Hall 
(Thatôs Mardi Gras, Fat Tuesday, the day before Ash Wednesday.) 

 

Get tickets in advance 

for only $25 per person. 
 

Tickets at the door are $30.  

Acropolis Millerôs Ale House Popeyes 

Mama Miaôs Flanniganôs Ragazzi 

Shenaniganôs Prestano Windows on the Lake 

Sundried Tomato Panicoôs Country Market Lake Liquor 

Crazy Crepe Meatballs The New Eddieôs Pizza 

BBQ Stewôs Florieôs Finales and many others 

Enjoy Delicious Offerings from the Menus of 

http://www.google.com/imgres?start=281&sa=X&biw=1366&bih=673&tbm=isch&tbnid=SS0L4Mjc-Pxz7M:&imgrefurl=http://www.picstopin.com/800/cook-coloring-pages-top-20-people-/http:||4to40*com|images|coloring_book|cook*gif/&docid=kE2hYMhbIjHaRM&imgurl=http://4to40.com/


Pope Francis wants to hear from you! 
Last October Pope Francis held a Synod of Bishops 

with the theme: ñThe Pastoral Challenges of the 

Family in the Context of Evangelization.ò 

There will be a follow up this coming October with 

the theme:  ñThe Vocation and Mission of the 

Family in the Church and in the Contemporary 

World.ò 

We are all invited to join in the consultation on this 

topic to help with its preparation by responding to a 

series of questions on the topic. 

You can find these questions by clicking on the 

ñSynod of Bishopsò icon on the home page of our 

diocesan website ï drvc.org.  
 

If you wish to respond to any or all of the questions, 

please be mindful of the following guidelines: 
 

1.Only E-mail responses sent to 

synodofbishops@drvc.org will be accepted. 
 

2.Only E-mail responses that include the 

respondent’s name and parish will be accepted. 
 

3.Responses will be accepted in the following 

languages: English, Spanish, French, Italian, 

German and Portuguese. 
 

4.Thank you in advance for not sending faxes, 

mailed, printed or handwritten documents.  They 

will not be accepted. 
 

5.The questions to address upon reflection are those 

found in the Preparatory Document and may be 

found on the Vatican website: http://

www.vatican.va/roman_curia/synod/documents/

rc_synod_doc_20141209_lineamenta-xiv-

assembly_en.html 
 

6.When responding, specific reference must be 

given to the question number. So,  for instance, if 

one is responding to question 3 in the Preparatory 

Document, that fact should be clearly indicated in 

the response. 
 

All responses must be received by 

March 13, 2015.  

A New Option for Well Elders 
Last Fall I promised to put a note about Harvest 

House in the bulletin - life sometimes moves too 

fast and things get in the way of plans. 

Harvest House is a home for eight independent 

elders (65+) who want the fullness of living in a 

family atmosphere. 

Harvest House offers: 

    Quality of life      Companionship 

Support          Security 

 Gracious Living              Nutritious Meal  

Private Rooms   Affordability 

To live where peace, harmony and life exist, so 

elders may grow in harvesting their lives - thatôs 

Harvest House! 

Harvest House has a residence in Syosset, Floral 

Park, and now in Lake Grove (1059A Hawkins 

Ave). 

For more information about Harvest House, contact 

Sister Jeanne A. Brendel, O.P.,CSW Executive 

Director at (516) 496-9796.  You can also email: 

harvesthouses@att.net or check out their website: 

www.harvesthouses.org. 

Sorry it took so long to share the good news of 

Harvest House! 

Making Sunday a Family Event 
Last Sunday at the 9:00 and noon masses I invited 

the children up around the altar for the Eucharistic 

Prayer.  They were very well behaved and as they 

returned they brought the sign of peace to the 

community.  I was pleasantly surprised at the 

number of children who were present (they get 

hidden in the crowd).  Many people (with and 

without small children) were very positive in their 

response to this form of prayer.  One even said, ñMy 

spirit was fed and I felt like we were all part of the 

Body of Christ.ò 

We are fed at the table of the Lord and it does help 

us to grow as the Body of Christ. 

I want to make a suggestion to young families to 

continue feeding your spirit at another table - why 

not stay together for a family meal after Sunday 

mass?  Iôm sure there are some places around town 

that have inexpensive Sunday brunches.  Or if that 

is too costly, just gather at the table at home after 

mass and continue the celebration.  You can talk 

about mass (homily, music, readings, who you saw, 

etc.) or you can just use this time to catch up with 

each other and grow as a family.  Making Sunday a 

Family Event will help your family grow! 

How are your New Year’s Resolutions going? 

They could easily be forgotten by now or maybe you 

didnôt even make one. 

Lent is coming.  Maybe it is time to begin to look at how 

you would like to grow in your relationship with God 

this Lent - spending more time with the Sunday readings 

or adding a few minutes to your daily prayer time can 

help.  Pray about it! 

Lent is a great time for personal growth with God! 

https://mail.drvc.org/owa/redir.aspx?C=lKLNUDI9_EyFPDFhb_Y9VMx3gD1qD9IIe_w1vs5NwKnrDXNROe3p0lUS3iFkPGMk6YVFAJNN_tQ.&URL=mailto%3asynodofbishops%40drvc.org
https://mail.drvc.org/owa/redir.aspx?C=lKLNUDI9_EyFPDFhb_Y9VMx3gD1qD9IIe_w1vs5NwKnrDXNROe3p0lUS3iFkPGMk6YVFAJNN_tQ.&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.vatican.va%2froman_curia%2fsynod%2fdocuments%2frc_synod_doc_20141209_lineamenta-xiv-assembly_en.html
https://mail.drvc.org/owa/redir.aspx?C=lKLNUDI9_EyFPDFhb_Y9VMx3gD1qD9IIe_w1vs5NwKnrDXNROe3p0lUS3iFkPGMk6YVFAJNN_tQ.&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.vatican.va%2froman_curia%2fsynod%2fdocuments%2frc_synod_doc_20141209_lineamenta-xiv-assembly_en.html
https://mail.drvc.org/owa/redir.aspx?C=lKLNUDI9_EyFPDFhb_Y9VMx3gD1qD9IIe_w1vs5NwKnrDXNROe3p0lUS3iFkPGMk6YVFAJNN_tQ.&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.vatican.va%2froman_curia%2fsynod%2fdocuments%2frc_synod_doc_20141209_lineamenta-xiv-assembly_en.html
https://mail.drvc.org/owa/redir.aspx?C=lKLNUDI9_EyFPDFhb_Y9VMx3gD1qD9IIe_w1vs5NwKnrDXNROe3p0lUS3iFkPGMk6YVFAJNN_tQ.&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.vatican.va%2froman_curia%2fsynod%2fdocuments%2frc_synod_doc_20141209_lineamenta-xiv-assembly_en.html


Respect Life 

 

Sunday, February 8, 2015  

Weekly Offering 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Fiscal Year Beginning  9/1/2014 - 8/31/15 
  
Sunday,  Feb. 1, 2015 Offering              $17,992 
 (Includes Faith Direct ($1,682)           
            

 Last Year                                               $18,983 
 
Snow Removal    2015                             $2,215 
                            2014                             $2,447 
 
 
Poor Box Last Week                                  $395                                                                                                    
                                  
                                                  

 *Pay Down Debt Donations      
                          This Month    $    —— 
                          Total Funds      430,046  
Less Payments made to RVC   417,500   
                        Fund Balance     $12,546 
 
 

  RVC Loan              605,000 
  Less Payment         417,500 
  Balance                 $187,500 

 

*Includes Faith Direct Collections for February 
(65 Participating Households) 

  

If you missed last week ,  please try to make it up this 
week. Thank you. 

 
 

Envelope users :  Please enter the amount of your donation on 
the envelope in the space provided.  This will be a big help to 
us when counting the collection.  Also, it is not necessary to 
tape or staple the envelope closed.  Your help is appreciated.              

 

Thank you,    Deacon Mike DeBellis 
 

Thank you and God Bless You Always,  
Fr. Mike 

 

Noah Quintero  

 

 

 

 

Recent question in newspaper: ñCan you  
explain whatôs involved in donating my child-to-

beôs umbilical cord blood to a public registry? 

 

     Umbilical cord blood, or cord blood for short, can 
be powerful in saving people who need bone 
marrow transplants for diseases such as leukemia. 
If a family doesnôt want to bank a newbornôs cord 
blood for its own potential future use, which involves 
annual storage fees and a collection fee, it can 
donate  the cord blood to a public registry, which is 
available to others. Otherwise, the cord is thrown 
away as medical waste after the birth . 

 

     The New York Blood Centerôs National Cord 
Blood Program  collects only from births at Long 
Island Jewish Medical Center, says Michael 
Zdanowski, director of operations. 

 

     However, the ñBe the Matchò National Marrow 
Donor Program has a wider network of participating 
hospitals,  or can send parents a kit  the hospital 
can use to save and deliver the blood remotely, 
says Mary Halet, director of recruitment and 
community development for Be the Match . Visit 
marrow.org/cord to see if you are eligible;  for 
instance, women expecting  twins arenôt because 
each baby has a separate immune system, Halet 
says. Youôll  then b e able to see a list of 
participating hospitals or how to get a remote kit. 
Moms-to-be also get answers to frequently asked 
questions. 

 

There is no cost to donate, Halet and Zdanowski 
say. Donating cord blood canôt be written off for a 
tax break, Halet  says,  because óthere isnôt a real 
value that can be attached to itò, she says. 

 

Newsday, 3/13/13 



PFC Eric Lange, USMC 

SGT Deborah Alfieri  

SGT Matthew Altonji  

SPC Andrew Altonji  

LCPL Matthew Balestrieri, USMC 

TSGT Louis Barletta 

LT Michael-Jon Bonacorsa 

LCPL John Brown  

PFC Justin Browne 

LTCOL James Cersosimo 
CPL Glenn Clacher  
SPC Thomas E. Corcoran 

SPC Jason Crawford 

CPT Edward Cuevas  

PFC John B Cuneo 

CPT Ryan Delaney  

TSGT Timothy Dermody 

SGT Stephen  DiGirolamo 

SSGT Tony Elliott 

LT Kelly Fletcher 

SPC Adam Franciosa  

CPT Mark Gillman 

CPL RJ Hartmann 

MAJ Sean P Kilkenny 

CW2 Steven Knight  

LCPL William Langdon   

SPC Christopher Leone 

SGT Wade Lynch    

MAJ Kevin McCue 

PVT Thomas B McGinn   

SGT Patrick McNally 

PFC William Meyer  

CPL Brian G Meyer 

CPO Gregory Migliore  

SGT Glenn Miller 

LT Heather Miras            

SPC4 George Monica 

SPC4 John Monica  

SGT Daniel Montville 

GYSGT Brian Moran, USMC  

LTCOL Gregory Mueller, USMC 

LCPL Thomas Napolitano 

LCPL Michael Napolitano 

LCPL James Neubauer 

SGT Brian Pacell  

CPT Stephen Bartoszak  

PFC Matthew Pandolfi 

SFC James Munro Army 

CPT Michael Parisi  

2LT Anthony Parisi 

MAJ Paul E Pinaud 

CTR2 Matthew Pistritto 

LT David A Rewkowski 

SGT Edwin Rivera, II 

SGT Anthony M Sbrocco, USMC 

SSGT Jason Schiavo  
LCPL W. Mason Shehan  

SSGT Timothy McGoyne 

SPC James Stanek  
EO3 Taylor Taranto  

MM3 Gregory Taranto 

PFC Greg Terrish    

SGT Jason Tulowitzki 

SGT John Thomas Vogt 

CPL Brandon Waldon  

SGT Randolph Weaver 

MSTR Robert Casey  
ILT Richard Lutz   
SPC  Darian L. Clark/Army  

SAMN Bill Ried 

CPL Michael Casonova 

SPEC4 David Cooper 

ENS Michael Cristiano, USN 

SGT Brian P. OôLeary 

PFC Gregory Caplan  

MPS Timothy Caplan 

E6PO1 Gerard  McGarrity  

LT John Cox II 

PFC Nicholas Barbieri  

LCPL Jim A. Mock 

SGT Maj. John A. Krumholz 

LCPL Joseph R. DeGroot, USMC 

RCT Dustin A. Whitton, USMC 

SPC Peter Reilly 

SMAN T.J. Waldhauser, US Navy 

LCPL Brian Kolarik, USMC 

PVT Chris Dorn, Army 

SSGT Ray C. Sigman ll 

CPL Sean Rainone, USMC 

SGT Thomas Lupo 

SSGT Mike Hengerle, USMC 

Kelly R. Denimarck ENS Navy 

SFC James Munro Army 

CPL Kristen M. Saporito USMC 

Captain Sean Lavigne USAF 

LCPL Daniel Pfeifer USMC 

MSGT Thomas J. Valentino USAF 

CSM Lawrence Doughterty, USArmy 

PFC Thomas Conran USArmy 

SRA Matthew Maisano USAF 

SPJonathan G. Romano USANG 

PFC Daniel R. Hayes USMC 

PFC Allecia N. Ahearn USMC 

Lt. James Ciccarello US ARMY 

Sal Evangelista, US ARMY 

Nick Vicale SFC ARMY 

PFC. Michael A. Davison USMC 

CAPT. Glenn Miller 
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Lynn Abe-Zaid 

Louise Alessandro 

Frank Ambrosio 

Philip Ambrosio 

Robert Aglialoro 

Anthony Bernardo 

Jeffrey Bratisax 

Janet Belz 

Mary Ann Bonitz 

Louise Cipolla 

Martin Condit 

Cathy Connolly 

Eileen Cross  

Rick Crotta 

Csaba Csaszar 

Michael D’Orio 

Joanne DeBellis 

Michael DePinto 

Rita Diubaldo 

Joseph Dobbins 

Baptist Eichelsdorfer 

Sharon T. Eichler 

Lois & Michael Emma 

Sally & Phil Enright 

Donna Evers 

Philip Fava 

Amelia Fava 

Helen Fenyak 

Mary & Frank Ferrigno 

Robert Filce 

Patrick Flynn 

Roseanne Gabriel 

Patricia Geiser 

Loretta Gerstner 

Michael Heuler 

Edward Hoffman 

David Hoffman Sr. 

Jasper  & Margaret Indelicato  

Richard & Thomas Jankay 

Emily Jensen 

Kevin Krivacsy 

MaryJo L’Ambrose 

Alfred LaRocca 

Kevin Latini 

Grace Loud 

Louis Lopez 

Ida Lucivero 

Vito Lucivero 

Agnes Ludwigson 

Carolyn Martins 

Pamela Makely 

Andrea Maloney 

Philip Masi 

Isabel McAdams 

Maureen Melchiona 

Dana Monteanu 

Joseph Nicosea 

Joanora O’Donnell 

Joseph Olivieri 

Helen Onufrak 

Anna Pepe 

Eileen Perrino 

Barbara Petersen 

Dorothy Pistritto 

Joan Plouffe 

Donna Marie Priolo 

Kathy Purcaro 

Nicole Ramaglia 

Evelyn Rosario 

Victoria Rosenblum 

Mary Ann Rossi 

Angela Russo 

Mary Ann Russo 

Ann Sabourin 

Norma Salazar 

Franciso Sanchez 

Dawn Saporito 

Linda Savage 

Denise Savage Harper 

Joan Scanlon 

Ben Scannella 

Krista & Nancy Schramm  

Nancy Schramm 

Maryann Schaudel 

Janet Shapiro 

Jamie Smith 

Michele Smith 

Reno Staffa 

Dennis Staufenberg 

Abe Stegman 

Angela Stoner 

Richard Stroup 

Matthew Swenson 

Richard Tizzard 

George Tizzard 

Analea Torborg 

Richard Troiano 

Lloyd Turnier 

Regina Turnier 

Anna Urizzo 

James Waldner Sr.  

Mary Webb 

Linda Weber 

Peter Wrins 

Joseph Yasso 

Richard Zwirblis 

 

Pray for Our Troops  Pray for the Sick  



Celebrating 50 Years 

50th Anniversary  

Troop, Pack, and Crew 272 Commemorate  

50 Years of Continuous Scouting 

Chartered by St. Joseph Church.  

February 21, 2015 at 1 p.m. 
 

St. Joseph Church in Fr. Carew Hall 
45 Church Street 

Ronkonkoma, NY 11779 
RSVP by January 20, 2015 

 

Reply to:  50anniversary272@gmail.com 
or by U.S. Mail to the above address, attention of Mary Scotti  

Anyone who has been involved in our Scouting Units in our proud history is invited.  Please spread the word among your scouting friends and relatives 

to ñhook-upò with us.  The best thing would be to join us at the dinner.  The cost of the event will be $20 for adults. (youth prices slightly lower) 

Whether you can join us or not, share your St. Joseph Scouting Memories with us.  Send stories and photos and share your scouting biography and part 

in our history to help us build an anniversary book or CD to be available for order during the celebration dinner. 





A Scout is Reverent 
 

This is the 12th point of the Scout Law. In our diocese and our parish we take this point 
seriously. Whenever Scouts are planning a camping trip, they contact the Catholic 
Scouting Office and arrange to have a priest come to celebrate mass. I have had some 
wonderful experiences with Cubs and parents, as well as with older Scouts in many 
campgrounds across Long Island - the great outdoors makes a beautiful chapel!  
But Catholic Scouting is about more than just having mass at your camping events. There 
are retreat experiences and other opportunities to grow in our faith through Scouting. 
Religious Emblems are a part of the Catholic Scouting experience.  

 
LIGHT OF CHRIST ð This emblem is offered to help the Tiger or Wolf 
Cub Scout develop a personal relationship with Jesus. With active 
parent or guardian participation, it is hoped that he will come to see 
Jesus as a real person and friend. 
Noah Allen 
Jonathan Austin 
Jacob Lien 
Sean Powers 
 
PARVULI DEI ð Parvuli Dei means Children of God. This emblem is offered to help the Bear Cub or 
Webelos become more aware of Godôs presence in his daily life, especially within his home, his Cub 
Pack and the entire community. 
Nicholas Austin 
John Carrera 
Jason Collado 
Michael Lucivero 
Andrew Metzger 
Brendan Tucker 
 
Jesus Loves Me ï This emblem is offered to the Daisy Scout (1

st
 grade)  to introduce a connection 

between Scouting and her Spiritual life. 
Sofiia Carrera 
Gabrielle Ebert 
Victoria Galoppe 
Jillian Danzi 
Sarah Murray 
Sophia Germano 
 
Venturing Bronze Award, Religious and Community Life 
Caitlin Hayes 
 

The Scouting program is more than just an activity for our youth to learn about the outdoors.  Scouting provides fun, 

fellowship, and training to our youth as well as youth in our community. It emphasizes honesty, self-reliance, and respect. 

Through a year-round program, it affects character, citizenship, and personal fitness. 

The success of our Scouting depends on our volunteers, who serve in a variety of leadership roles so that our young 

people may benefit from our Scouting ministry.  On Scout Sunday, we salute the splendid 

volunteers who serve as Cubmasters, Scoutmasters, and Venturing Advisors, and in other 

positions of leadership.  Volunteers serve behind the scenes on committees so that the 

Scouting program can find the best leadership possible for the youth. Volunteers, too, 

provide training for these leaders and offer a continuing service to every Cub Scout pack, 

Boy Scout troop, and Venturing crew.  Many men and women offer their services to 

Scouting, but more volunteers are always needed to serve as leaders or share their special 

skills with young people and other adults. All these people experience a special sense of 

achievement through their work in Scouting. 

We congratulate all the volunteers who are active in the many Scouting units throughout our 

parish and want to offer a special word of thanks to the leaders of Cub Scout Pack 272, Boy 

Scout Troop 272, and Venturing Crew 272 chartered to St. Joseph Church. 
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LEVEL 1 ACTIVITY SESSION ð  

Monday, February 9, 2015.  

Students attend the Level 1Activity Session  

at their assigned time. Upon arrival, see your  

Table Monitor for attendance  

and further instruction.    

 

 

 

PEANUT BUTTER & JELLY GANG EVENT  

Fr. Carew Hall (lower Church)                                    

Tuesday, February 10, and/or  

Thursday February 12, 4:00 - 6:00PM  

WE NEED YOUR SUPPORT TO HELP FEED THE HUNGRY! 

Calling all Confirmation Candidates! Adults welcome too!!  

Peanut Butter and Jelly Sandwich making event to benefit St. Josephõs Soup Kitchen. 

Any questions, contact Maryanne Trezza @ 631 -981-1805 

Everyone must wear a baseball cap or hairnet and wear gloves (latex free gloves provided).  

Bring the following items to the event:  1 jar of creamy peanut butter, 1 grape jelly 

(preferably squeezable bottle) and 2 loaves of bread (frozen bread works best).    

 

Students are to do work at home to earn money to buy the items needed for the event.  
  

 "Then the righteous man will answer Him, 'Lord, when did we see You hungry, and feed You? Matthew 25: 37 

Please complete and return the permission slip below.   

------------------------------ ñññññ-  cut % ----------------------------------- ññ 
 

Peanut Butter and Jelly Gang Permission Slip  

Print Name:  _______________________________  

Address   __________________________________________________________________            

Peanut Butter & Jelly Event Date/s: _________________, ___________________  

Home#: _____________________ Cell#: ________________  

Email: _______________________________  

Parent Signature: ______________________________  

CONFIRMATION SERVICE PROJECT OPPORTUNITY 



Outreach Resources  

St. Joseph Parish Outreach Center  
 

e-mail — sjpo@verizon.net website — http://outreach.stjoronk.org 
 

 
 

Through your generosity we 
were able to help more than 
392 people throughout the 
month of December. In 
these tough economic times 
we are seeing people of 
increasing need.  On their 
behalf, we thank you for 
sharing your own limited 
resources with your brothers 
and sisters. "Whenever 
you did it for the least of 
my people, you did it for 
me." 

Parish Outreach 

Emergency Resources 
 

Response of Suffolk County 

Crisis Hotline 

631-751-7620 or 631-751-7500 (hotline 24 hrs./7 days) 

Www.responsehotline.org 
 

Victims Information Bureau of SuffolkðVIBS 

Domestic/date violence, rape, sexual assault, & elder abuse 

631-360-3730 or 631-360-3606 (24 hrs. hotline for domestic 
violence and rape)  

Www.vibs.org or www.inforatvibs.org 
 

Suffolk County Coalition Against Domestic Violence 

631-666-8833 (hotline) 

Www.sccadv.org 
 

The Retreat 

Domestic Violence 

631-329-2200 (hotline 24hrs/7 days shelter) 

Www.theretreatinc.org 
 

Brighter Tomorrows 

Domestic Violence 

Hotline (631)395-1800 
 

Islip Hotline 

Crisis Hotline: 631-277-4700 
 

Runaway Hotline 

631-549-8700, 1-800-621-4000 
 

American Red Cross, Suffolk County Chapter 

631-924-6700 

Www.redcross.org/ny/suffolk 
 

Child Abuse 

1-800-342-3720 (24-Hr.) 
 

HIV and Aids Teen Hotline 

1-800-440-TEEN (fri./Sat. 6:30PM to Midnight) 
 

Child Health Plus Information and Referral 

1-800-522-5006 (24 Hr.) 

Family Resources/Support Groups 
 

Child Care Council of Suffolk 

631-362-0303 

Www.childcaresuffolk.org 
 

Family Service League of Suffolk County 

631-427-3700 

Www.fsl.li.org 
 

Hope House Ministries 

631-928-2377 

Www.hhm.org 
 

Islip Town Teen Parent Resource Center 

631-224-9766 
 

Suffolk County Department of Health Services  

Project Hope Mothersô Group 

631-853-3035 (call for locations) 

Www.co.suffolk.ny.us/health 
 

Haven House/Bridges 

631-231-3619 

Www.tsli-hhb.org 
 

Alcoholics Anonymous 

631-669-1124 
 

Gamblers Anonymous 

631-586-7171 
 

Narcotics Anonymous 

631-689-6262 
 

Life Center of L.I. - Pregnancy Care 

631-243-0066 
 

Birthright of Nassau/Suffolk 

516-785-4070 
 

Al-Anon Suffolk County 

631-669-2827 

info@AL-Anon-Suffolk-NY.org 

St Joseph 

Catholic Seniors  

 

Psst!  The word is out!  St. 
Joseph Catholic Seniors 
are seeking new members 
to join us on the 2nd and 
4th Tuesday of each 

month.  Meetings are held at the St. Regis 
Knights of Columbus on Pond Rd. at 11 am.  
Stop by and be our guest for a cup of coffee or 
tea or call Arlene at 648-3582 if you have any 
questions. 



 

 

 

Our Youth  

In  Action  

Venturing Events 
In Carew Hall after 5:00 PM Mass 

Venturing is open to men and women 
age 14 through 20 who have graduated 

from 8th Grade.  This year's crew plan 

is jam packed with interesting and fun activities here 

at St. Joseph's and "off-campus" as well. 

 

Come down to our meeting and check it out. 
 

 

    Visit our next meeting: 

     February 8th Tonight 

     February 15th     

  e-mail: Crew272@StJoRonk.org 

  phone: Advisor Mike Keller (631) 467-6468 
 

What did you do this weekend? 

Cub Scout Pack 272 

Boy Scout Troop 272 

 

St. Josephôs Cub Scout Pack 272 and Boy Scout Troop 272  

have fun, exciting, educational, character building pro-

grams for boys, age 7 through 17 (first Grade and up).  

 For more information or to enroll your child, 

 contact Dr. Louis Scotti at 656-8428 

or e-mail JoinScouting@StJoRonk.org. 
 

Pack, Troop, and Crew 272 have 

a YEAR-ROUND scouting program. 

 

CYO Sport Programs 

http://stjoecyosports.com 

Baseball:    

Intramural (Coed, ages 4-16):      Gene   (588-1879 

Travel *  (Boys)         Vinny   (543-4100       

Basketball:  

 Girls             Debbie  (467-6174 

Clinic Division (Coed Grades K-2)     Henry   (467-6091    

Boys Grades 3-12)                 Vinny   (543-4100 

Travel*                                       Vinny   (543-4100 

Track:     

Boys & Girls, Grades K-8       Jerry     585-4048 

 Soccer : 

Intramural Boys & Girls(ages 3-13 )    Joe (585-0748 
Travel (LIJSL):                                    Rob  (721-8831 

Softball:                                             Dennis 467-6174 

*Must register for the intramural program as well 

  

My salvation and my honor depend on God; 

He is my mighty rock, my refuge.         

 Psalm 62:7 

D.O.G.  

DEPEND  
On 

GOD  

Interested in joining Venturing? 

Want to enroll your son in 

Cub Scouting or Boy Scouting? 

 

Send an e-mail from your 

Smartphone or Blackberry 

while itôs on your mind to 

JoinScouting@StJoRonk.org 

You can scan us! 



Courtesy Announcements 
 

 

Charismatic Prayer Meeting - at Our Lady of the Island Shrine the fourth Wednesday of each 
month from 7- 9PM. Praise, worship & teaching. Contact the Shrine at 631-325-0661 for info. 
 

Free Food for NY Seniors - The C.S.F.P. funded by USDA NYSDOH, and administered by 
Catholic Charities is offering free food for 6 to 12 months post partum women, children from the 
age of 5 up to their sixth birthday, and seniors age 60 and over, who are income-eligible. Gross 
monthly income for seniors: Single Senior $1,174 or less or Senior Couple $1,579 or less. For 
further information, and income guidelines for women & children in Nassau or Suffolk, please 
call 631-491-4166 or 631-491-4156. 
 

Professional Therapy - provided by NYS licensed therapists, are available to our parish & 148 other parishes. It is 
provided by the Catholic Counseling Center which is independent of & not controlled or supervised by the parish or 
diocese. Most insurance policies are honored. For information & appointment, call Dr. Giuliani at 243-2503 or visit our 
website at http://thecatholiccouncelingcenter.net 

 

Spiritual Care Companion - Would you like to lean to become a Spiritual Care Companion sharing your time and 
presence for hose hospitalized, living in nursing homes, homebound or adults with special needs? Catholic Health Services 
of Long Island sponsors this free three-weekend training. Trainings: Saturday, March 14th, 28th and April 11th from 9:15 - 
3:30. (Bring bag lunch). To register, please contact Carol Cella at (631) 465-6307 or Christine Torns at (631) 465-6306 or 
Jo-Andrew DôAlessandro Accary at (631) 465-6308. 

ARE YOU REGISTERED IN THE PARISH?  

Many parishioners support St Josephõs         

in the weekly collection and in other ways 

but are not listed in our census. We would 

like to serve you better and make sure that 

you are given proper credit for your 

donations.  If  you do not receive mail from us, 

you are probably not in our census. 

Please send us the following information 

and we will send you a census card. 
 

 Name:____________________________________________ 
 

 Address:__________________________________________ 
 

 City, State, Zip:____________________________________ 
   

  Phone:_________________ Cellphone:_________________ 
 

  E-Mail:___________________________________________ 
 

  Would you like to receive contribution envelopes? _______ 
   

  Would you like to contribute weekly or monthly? _______ 

 

  Can you share your time or talent with our  parish? ______ 
 

  What would you like to do? _________________________ 

 

  When is the best time to contact you? _________________ 

Please drop in the collection basket or bring to the office or mail to 

St. Joseph R.C. Church, 45 Church St, Ronkonkoma, NY 11779 

SJMPG  IS CALLING ALL 

MEN!   

    Come Pray with the  

The St. Josephõs Menõs Prayer 

Group!  
 

We meet every Tuesday evening in 
The Church at 7:30pm and pray The Rosary 
followed in the Vestibule by Coffee, Donuts and 
a lot of fellowship. Join with fellow Catholic men 
and pray, relax and talk. Itôs new, Itôs Fun and 
Itôs exciting. Come give it a try! No 
Commitment!  No pressure! Plenty of 

Camaraderie! See You Tuesday! 

Defensive Driving  
 

The defensive driving course will be offered 
at St. Joseph Church on 
Saturday, February 14th, 
in Carew Hall from 8:30 
am to 3:00 pm.  Fee is 
$45.  Please call the 
rectory at 588-8456 to 
reserve your place.  
Make checks payable to 
St. Joseph Church. 


